
December 19, 2018 

Jane Light 

Interim Library Director 

City of Hayward 

Dear Jane, 

After lengthy discussion and consideration, I have decided to resign from the City of Hayward Library 

Commission. It has been a tremendous honor to serve my community from the day Measure C came on 

the ballot, through the promotional campaign and the numerous City Council meetings, to opening the 

doors last month. I remain deeply grateful to have had the chance to contribute energy and time 

towards helping Hayward residents finally get the magnificent library our fine city deserves. I'm so 

proud of what has been accomplished with the help of so many committed colleagues. They have all 

inspired me on so many levels. 

My personal commitments and challenges have been taking my energy and focus away from 

commission duties. I see this pattern continuing into the foreseeable future. I'd like to make my spot 

available for someone who is ready to jump into the deep end with both feet. 

I wish you, the Library Committee and our new Hayward Library a prosperous, productive future. I'm 

also excited for Jayanti Addleman, new Director of Library Services for the City of Hayward, who will 

usher in a new era of greater opportunity for my community. 

Sincerest regard, 

��Mry�i 
library Commissioner 

CC: Kari McAllister, Peter Bufete 
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